Divine Providence School, Raebareli.

Date: 27/02/2025

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students/ Teachers & Staff.

The academic year 2024-2025 comes to an end on 31% March 2025. Surely it has
been a pleasant and wonderful year of success and achievements

We are exceedingly grateful to God for all his blessings and graces during the
year especially for protecting us from all harm at Divine Providence School.

In a special way we are thankful to parents and guardians for their continued
support and co-operation which has been instrumental in the peaceful and smooth
running of the school.

Our dedicated teachers and staff have worked tirelessly to provide a high quality
education and support for all students. Their commitment to duty and passion for
teaching and supporting our pupils has been greatly commendable and praiseworthy

Our pupils have shown a great sense of purpose and interest in studies and have
enthusiastically participated in co-curricular/ extra curricular activities

We are on the path of continuous improvement and aim at further enhancing our
curriculum, facilities, environment and support services.

Important information
Annual Result Day:- Nursery to class 5™ Parents will kindly collect Progress Report
cards of their wards on 22" March 2025 between 9.00 am and 12.00 noon.

Classes 6" & 7™ :- Parents will kindly collect the progress Report Cards of their wards
on 27" March 2025 between 9.00 am and 12.00 noon.
Progress Reports will be withheld if fees are in arrears.

Transfer Certificate:- All applications for Transfer Certificates must be submitted at
the school office one month before the close of the session duly signed and dated by
Parent/ Guardian .

A month’s tuition fees will be charged where the application for withdrawal is
received at the school office before the actual re-opening of the new academic session.

New_Session 2025-2026:- School re-opens for new session for L.K.G to class 8"
students on 3™ April 2025 at 7.30 am.

For Nursery students new session begins on 8™ April 2025 at 7.30 am
All the students on roll must attend the school on the re-opening day.




Books & Stationery / Uniform:- The students must attend the school from the very
first day of the session with proper uniforms prescribed by the school with all the

specifications.
Students also must have by the first day of session books and stationery as per the
list provided to them at the time of Annual Result Day.

Fees:- Fees of the 1% quarter of the new session 2025-26 must be paid by
25™ of April 2025, at Federal Bank or through E-care App.

New Admissions for session 2025-2026:- Entrance forms for class 6 to 8™ are available
from 17 Feb 2025. Entrance forms for class U.K.G to 5™ will be available from school
office from 10™ March 2025.

Wish you a new beginning in the new session.




